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TITLE: C-14-21 - Recommendation of Award, P2014000058, Sub Surface Utility 
Locating Services 

 
ACTION: Recommend Approval  
 
SUMMARY:   
The Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority (Water Authority) issued the 
subject Request for Proposals (RFP) to solicit responses from qualified vendors to provide 
Sub Surface Utility Locating services.  The RFP was posted on the SICOMM website and 
advertised in the local newspapers.  
 
Two responses were received and submitted for evaluation.  On August 1, 2014, the Ad 
Hoc Evaluation Committee reviewed, evaluated, and scored the responses in accordance 
with the evaluation criteria published in the RFP.    
 
The Ad Hoc Evaluation Committee included Robert W. Strong, Principal Engineer, Anthony 
Montoya, Chief Engineer, Kris Johnson, Senior Engineer, and Tim Cynova, Senior 
Engineer.  Listed below are the scores of the two respondents.   
 

Offeror    Total Composite Score 
 

Cardno TBE      3401.0 
 
Cobb Fendley     3868.2 
     
 
 

The committee recommended the award of a contract to Cobb Fendley, as that company 
had the highest composite score, is qualified to perform the work, and meets the 
requirements of the RFP.   
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
The funding is within the Water Resources program budget. 








